

Cindrich Elementary

13455 90th Avenue, Surrey, BC V3V 8A2 Telephone: (604) 590-3211 * Fax: (604) 590-3354 www.surreyschools.ca/schools/cindrich

Principal: Mrs. S. Whyte Vice-Principal Mrs. N. Campion December 15, 2017

There are only 5 days of school left in 2017! Where has the time gone? Our teachers have been communicating your child's learning using the FreshGrade e-porfolio. Please ask your child to share their report/e-portfolio with you. We are very proud of our Cindrich students. Your child's teacher has sent a letter home with your child's attendance record and a form to provide your feedback to your child.

Our PAC (Parent Advisory Committee) has been working on a few fundraisers for the school. There will be Samosa sale next Tuesday. There will be <u>no pizza sales next week</u>. All monies raised from pizza sales and other events go towards fieldtrips, technology, library books, classroom incentives and many more items. If you would like more information on our PAC goals, please come to a meeting in January.

We will be hosting an amazing musical, *Oliver*, on February 6 and 7th. Mr. Pichler, the musical director has completed the first part of the auditions and the Intermediate classes have been introduced to some of the songs. We will require help from our families with the costumes, make-up, and decorations. We are very excited to have such an opportunity for our students. All classes will be performing in this production. We will be selling tickets for the musical in the new year. There will be 4 performances: 2 afternoon and 2 evening shows. Watch for more information in January!

On Thursday, December 22nd we are having a "Winter Holiday Sing Song" Assembly around 1:00 pm. You are invited to join us.

The last day of school will be Friday December 22nd, 2017.



Dates to remember:

December 21st December 22nd

Winter Break

January 8th

Singing time in the Gym at 1:00 pm

Last day of school for 2017

December 23rd to January 7th

Welcome back and Happy New Year!

We have had a great four months! We have had Zumba, our Terry Fox Run, monthly school runs, numerous fieldtrips, FitKids, Pumpkin Patch Day, Halloween Parade, Dawali Assembly, Remembrance Day Assembly, Hot lunch Days, Pizza Days, Theme Days and a Movie night sponsored by our PAC. Last Tuesday morning, we celebrated the end our 2017 school year with a few of our local firemen cooking up pancakes for our Annual Pancake Breakfast.

Please check out our Lost and Found Table this week in our foyer!

*It is supposed to be cold week, so we would like to encourage everyone to dress warmly and wear boots.

We have great and exciting learning happening at Cindrich! Watch for our students' work in 2018 posted on the Cindrich website!

Library news! We would like to welcome Ms. S. Bath as our librarian, Mrs. Brar is off on maternity leave. Winter Break is around the corner! Primary students' last book exchange was this week. If Intermediate students are not travelling they may keep their library books over the break. Remember to keep reading over the break. You can check out the Tumblebooks on our Surrey School District site (see page 4 in the planner). This is also a wonderful opportunity to visit your local Surrey Public Library with your family. They have a great selection of books. If you do not have a library card they are free! Just visit a branch of Surrey Public Library (with an adult) and bring identification. A library card also gives you access to a number of online books, magazines, newspaper, and games and more all from your computer. Check it out!! www.spl.surrey.bc.ca

We would like to wish everyone a wonderful Winter Break. This is a time to connect with family and friends as well as have some rest and relaxation. We are looking forward to 2018, which will be filled with great opportunities for our students as well as working with our school community.

